ITSC NOTICE

To : All Users
From : Information Technology Services Centre
Date : 7 May 2024

New Research Software Available (MATLAB)

Dear All Colleagues and Students,

We are delighted to announce that ITSC has recently acquired a campus-wide suite of MATLAB, a powerful
programming and numeric computing platform used by millions of engineers and scientists worldwide.

Starting from June 1st, 2024, you will have the opportunity to install the MATLAB software on your computing
devices, allowing you to leverage its robust capabilities for data analysis, algorithm development, and model
creation. We believe this addition to our software portfolio will significantly enhance your research and academic
endeavors.

To ensure a smooth transition and maximize the benefits of MATLAB, we will be organizing an introductory
seminar to provide you with a comprehensive overview of some of the software's new features and functionalities,
specifically tailored to support your teaching and learning objectives. Please stay tuned for further details soon.

Best regards,
ITSC



